
Summer Camp is quickly approaching.
If you plan on having your child
attend any of the weeks, please let
me know ASAP so I can reserve your
spot.

From here to there, but how do we 
get there? There are so many ways 
to travel. We will be exploring 
transportation through plenty of 
hands-on learning activities.
The rest of the month will be 
focused on creepy crawly things.  
We will learn about how caterpillars 
turn into butterflies and we will 
have our very own caterpillars to 
take care of in class and then set 
them free when they turn into 
butterflies. The children will 
explore different types of insects. 
And may we will get lucky enough to 
find some cool bugs while exploring 
outside. Lastly, it’s all about our 
eight-legged friend the spider!

The children are still 
working hard daily on their 
letter and number 
recognition. Any extra time 
practicing at home is a 
plus. Sing songs, play 
games and of course read, 
read, read!  The children 
have been working really 
well together on taking 
turns, sharing, and helping 
each other out when they 
need help with something.  
You should be very proud!
Have a great month!
Ms. Lisa

Easter: Sunday April 4th


